
Safety Protocol Update 
 If the COVID transmission rate does not exceed 15 per 100,000 in 
Camden County, these guidelines will remain in effect. 

 Face masks are optional. If you prefer to wear a mask, please do. 

 We may now fully exchange the Peace, and the alms basin will be 
passed among the pews. We are again using the altar rail and will be 
offering communion with both Christ’s Body and Blood. 

 The consensus of public health studies to date shows that there is no 
documentable risk of COVID-19 transmission through the common cup. 

 We understand individuals may have different comfort levels as to how 
they receive communion. Following the teaching of our Episcopal 
tradition, all persons may, but no person must, receive communion in 
both kinds to obtain the full spiritual benefits of the Eucharist. You may 
choose to receive the Host only at this time. 

 Should you choose to receive the wine, one vessel will be offered for 
those who want to sip the wine from the common cup. 

 Intinction is not an option just yet. 

 If you prefer not to receive the chalice, simply cross your arms over 
your chest. 
 

 


